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Hi Mary,

Thank you for following up. Yes, we agree with the conclusions of your staff comments. We did identify that “LTa” trees
(10 total along the frontage) are mislabeled, and are “UA” (Ulmus americana “Valley Forge”). These are included on the
planting schedule. Regarding the lighting, we have confirmed with the lighting representative that the fixtures selected
are the most appropriate and are providing the correct amount of light for safety and access.

Additionally, as we discussed - our plan accounts for the locations of the EV charging stations and snow storage
regarding planting locations. The proposed plantings are not in conflict with either of these items, as shown on the
Redniss and Mead site plan.

Thank you for speaking today.

Thanks,
Brian



